
Comment for planning application 22/01488/OUT
Application Number 22/01488/OUT

Location OS Parcel 5616 South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Proposal Construction of up to 140,000 sq m of employment floorspace (use class B8 with ancillary
offices and facilities) and servicing and infrastructure including new site accesses, internal
roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks to create development platforms and
bunds, drainage features and other associated works including demolition of the existing
farmhouse

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Kevin Stiff

Address 20 Hillview Crescent,Banbury,OX16 1DN

Type of Comment  Comment

Type neighbour

Comments URGENT!! HUSCOTE FARM APPLICATION - ONLY ONE WEEK LEFT TO HAVE YOUR SAY - 
COMMENTS CLOSE 30TH JUNE 
 
An outline planning application has been submitted to Cherwell District Council for a large 
warehouse development across the area of historic countryside at Huscote Farm, Banbury.  
The development proposes around 10 warehouse units, 23 metres high (thats roughly 4 
double decker buses and significantly higher than the two at Frontier Park)  
 
If allowed this would devastate countryside, remove wildlife habitat & increase problems 
with traffic in the area, which in turn has a knock on effect for traffic right across Banbury. 
This is a green area and significant for wildlife and the local community. The scale and height 
of the proposal will decimate the local area putting precious wildlife at risk.  It will be a blot 
on the landscape and ruin the northeastern entrance to Banbury. To anyone approaching 
Banbury from the M40 or Daventry it will seem like Banbury is just a series of giant  
warehouses. 
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